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Marine Notice No. 1 of 2017 
 
Notice to all Seafarers, Fishers, Students, Recreational Craft Users, Training providers, Shipowners, 

Fishing Vessel Owners and Recreational Craft Owners 
 

 

 

 

 
The Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport wishes to advise all seafarers, fishers, 

recreational craft users and others that a new seafarers website has been launched by the 

Department called www.seafarers.ie. 

 

This website is a national and international resource for information relating to seafarers 

which includes those involved in commercial shipping, the fishing industry and the 

recreational craft sector. It provides full details of the career structures available and how to 

obtain the necessary qualifications for work in the sector, as well as for recreational craft 

users. 

 

The website contains application forms and also provides for the verification of 

qualifications. The website lists details of the approved training course providers in Ireland 

and students are advised to check this list, before undertaking courses in Ireland, to ensure 

that the course is approved by this Department. 

 

The website forms part of a wider updating of seafarer education and training in Ireland and 

it is supported by a new Seafarers Information System, which provides for the registration 

of all seafarers and for life-long training and career development. The Department would 

encourage seafarers who already hold Certificates of Competency or Radio certificates 

issued in Ireland to register now on the information system at: 

https://www.seafarers.ie/ERegister 

 

Irish Maritime Administration, 

Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, DO2 TR60, Ireland. 

 

 

13/01/2017 

 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 
The Marine Survey Office, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, DO2 TR60,  tel: +353-(0)1-678 3400.   

For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, tel: +353-(0)1-678 3418. 
Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  

Maritime Safety Policy Division, Dept. of Transport, Tourism and Sport, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, DO2 

TR60,  Ireland.  
email: marinenotices@dttas.ie or visit us at: www.dttas.ie  

 

Seafarers Website – www.seafarers.ie 
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